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Welcome To Our Newsletter

The festive season is upon us and our staff and residents are excited to take part
in lots of exciting activities and events. From decorating the Christmas tree to
baking festive treats and carolling, there's something for everyone to enjoy. 

As we round up another year, we can't help but reflect on all the wonderful
memories we've made and the many reasons we have to be grateful. Merry
Christmas and we hope this season brings you all joy and happiness!

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email
newsletters/updates just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link
below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Jack Titterton
Home Manager

Activity Calendar

We have lots planned in December, click the link below to view our Activity
Planner...
 

Click here to download, print or view...

We would be delighted to welcome any family members/friends that would like to
come in and enjoy the entertainment with their loved ones.

Upcoming Event

Christmas Fair Success

Our Christmas Fair was a big success! We were delighted to raise £328.70, which
will go straight into our residents’ funds. We would like to say a big thank you to
everyone who supported the event. 

For anyone who could not make it on the day but would still like raffle tickets, they
are still available at our reception area.

Musical Entertainment

We also had the privilege of being entertained by three of our wonderful
entertainers Brenda-Marie, Mike and Sam. It was an absolute delight to watch our
residents enjoy the music and dance along to their favourite tunes.

There was lots of chair dancing, laughter and some even joined in with musical
instruments. It was a great way to keep our residents engaged and entertained.

Bonfire Night Party

We had a great Bonfire Night party on the 4th of November. It was a wonderful
opportunity for our residents to welcome their family members and enjoy the party
together. We served hot chocolate and had our chocolate fountain running, which
was a great hit with the younger members of the family. It was a lovely evening
filled with warmth, laughter, and joy.

Birthday Celebrations

In November, we celebrated the birthdays of Louise and Thelma! It was a
wonderful occasion to share with them and make them feel special. Happy
birthday ladies!

Keeping In Touch

We look forward to sharing posts on our Facebook Page and will be keeping it
updated with news and photos.

Make sure to check out The Ashton Care Home Facebook Page and give us a
Like! 
 

Our Facebook Page
 

Leave A Review

All feedback is very much appreciated and we would be very grateful if you could
spare a few minutes to write a review for us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Review

Google My Business Review
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